
CHABOT-LAS POSITAS COMMUNITY COLLEGE DISTRICT 

 

August 16, 2022 

 

 

Agenda Item: 5.6 

 

 

Subject: Approval of Contract for Services between Timothy Combs, District-

Economic Development 

  

 

Background: Chabot College, Las Positas College and the Chabot-Las Positas Community 

College District (as fiscal agent) have been part of the Mid-Alameda County Consortium 

(MACC) for the Adult Education Block Grant Adult Education project (funded by the California 

Community College Chancellor’s Office) since it was formed in 2014.  The mission of the 

MACC is “to collaboratively and collectively increase regional effectiveness in providing 

education, training and support services for adult learners, thereby strengthening our 

communities.” Both colleges receive annual funding for their MACC projects.  

Timothy Combs serves as the consortium director of the MACC, working as a facilitator and 

main point of contact for the MACC leadership team, State Chancellor’s Office, MACC member 

organizations and the public. As fiscal agent for the MACC, Economic Development and 

Contract Education (EDCE) contracts with Mr. Combs each year, as directed by the MACC 

leadership.  

Mr. Combs’ contract for fiscal year 2022-23 is in the amount of $124,860 and has the term of 

July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023.  

 Recommended Action: That the Board of Trustees approve the Contract for Services for 

Timothy Combs in the amount of $124,860, for the period of July 1, 2022 to June 30, 2023. It is 

further recommended that the Board authorize the Vice Chancellor, Business Services, to 

execute the proposed contract on behalf of the District. 
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